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IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING COVID-19

To all our valued customers:

Our business will run as usual unless directed to shut down. Our office will still be taking payments over the phone and
answering calls. We ask that you bag up all your trash (all loose trash may be left behind). We do not wish to handle any
more trash than we have to under these circumstances. We all need to do our part to keep as safe as we possibly can
with this corona virus,

As of right now all routes are on schedule. We are taking precautionary steps to do our par in not spreading the virus,
Sorry for any inconvenience. We will do our best to notify you with any changes.

Sincerely,
J & J Disposal

Posted: March 23, 2020
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